
The Lyerly Town Council met for a public hearing on Tuesday, August 31, 2021 at Lyerly Town Hall. Those 

in attendance were: 

 

Phil Brooks, Mayor Pro Tem 

Juanita Baker 

Shirley Davis 

Jim Gilliland 

 

AUGUST 31, 2021 

 

 

Mayor Pro Tem Phil Brooks called the public hearing to order at 7:00 p.m. 

 

The council decided not to go to the rollback rate of 8.713% and instead leave the millage rate the same 

as 2020 which is 9.788%. The Council waited fifteen minutes to see if anyone would show up with public 

input.  

 

Juanita Baker made a motion to approve the millage rate at 9.788%. Jim Gilliland seconded. All in favor. 

  

No one was in attendance other than Mayor Pro Tem, council members and town clerk Sally Kerce. 

 

Shirley Davis made a motion to adjourn.  Juanita Baker seconded. All in favor. 

Meeting was adjourned at 6:17 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

________________________________   ___________________________________ 

  Mayor      Town Clerk 

 

 

 


